[image: image1.png]RED




E-mail Newsletter and Updates

Dear Parents,

From personal experience with my own children, I know how easy it can be to lose track of important dates and information that are sent home from school.  As a convenience to you, I would like to make available to you our classroom newsletter and information via e-mail.

Please provide an e-mail address that you are most likely to check at least once a week. If you would like updates sent to more than one e-mail address (work and home for example or both mom and dad), simply provide both addresses.
All attachments will either be in Microsoft Word or come as an Adobe PDF. 

You may provide your e-mail addresses in one of two ways:

1. Send an e-mail to me from the e-mail address(es) you would like information sent to me at econnell2@troy.k12.mi.us . Type “E-mail” into the subject line  OR
2. Fill out the form below and return as soon as possible.

Thank you so much for taking the time to provide this information.  I think this will be a wonderful way to get information to you in a timely manner.  
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Genia Connell


Parent E-mail Address for Home-School Communication
PLEASE PRINT NEATLY
Student Name : _______________________________  

Primary e-mail address               
Parent Name: _______________  E-mail: ____________________WORK/HOME
Secondary e-mail address 
Parent Name: _______________  E-mail: ____________________WORK/HOME
